
LAW OFPICES 

ROSE, SUNDSTROM & BENTLEY, LLP 
2548 BLURSTONE PINES Dnm 
T&riuiAsscE, FLOPJDA 32301 

Ann Cole, Commission Clerk 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee. FL 32399 

REPLY ro CENTRAL FLORIDA OFFICE 

June 5,2008 

RE: Docket No. 060258-WS; Sanlando Utilities Corp.'s Application for Rate Increase in Seminole 
County, Florida 
Our File No.: 30057.116 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

Pursuant to Commission Order No. PSC-07-0205-PAA-WS issued in the above-referenced 
docket, Sanlando Utilities Corp. hereby advises the Commission as follows: 

The attached letters were mailed to the current bulk reuse customers of Sanlando Utilities 
Cop. The fifth bulk reuse customer, Sabal Palms Golf Club, closed several years ago and is no longer 
a reuse customer. As of this date, Sanlando Utilities Corp. has received no response. 

Sanlando Utilities Corp. continues to express the concern that imposing a charge on these 
customers may result in a reduction in demand, which would, in turn, require Sanlando Utilities 
Corp. to discharge effluent to State waters. Since the State waters involved are subject to the Wekiva 
River Protection Act, it is likely that substantial investment would need to be made to meet more 
stringent nutrient removal requirements. 

Very truly yours, 

For the Firm 
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May 30,2008 

Mr. Greg Hofstetter, General Manager 
Wekiva Golf Club 
4100 Wekiva Club Court 
Longwood, FL 32779-7120 

Re: Reclaimed Water Rate Discussion 

Dear Mr. Hofstetter, 

The purpose in writing to you is to request your input regarding the establishment of a reclaimed water 
rate that would necessarily impact the Wekiva Golf Club. As you are aware, Sanlando Utilities 
Corporation does not currently charge the Wekiva Golf Club for any of the reuse water delivered to you 
from our Wekiva Hunt Club WWTP. 

In March 2007 the Florida Public Service Commission issued its Final Order at the end of the utility's 
most recent rate filing. One of the tasks required by the terms of the Final Order is for Sanlando to 
contact each of its large reuse customers to discuss the imposition of a reclaimed water rate in the future. 

Kindly contact me upon receipt of this letter at the address below or at pcflynn@uiwater.com to discuss 
this matter. 

Sincerely, 

SANLANDO UTILITIES CORPORATION 

Patrick C. Flynn 
Regional Director 

Xc: Bryan Gongre, Regional Manager 

aMN, inc."wnvSanlando Utilities Com. 
200 Weathersfield Ave. 8 Altamonte Springs, FL32714-4027 8 P:407-669-1919 8 F:407-8696961 8 w.uiwater.com 



May 30,2008 

Mr. Paul Klinger, Jr., President 
Klinger Enterprises Partnership, LLP 
1931 West Lake Brantley Road 
Longwood, FL 32779-4755 

Re: Reclaimed Water Rate Discussion 

Dear Mr. Klinger, 

The purpose in writing to you is to request your input regarding the establishment of a reclaimed water 
rate that would necessarily impact your commercial plant nursety. As you are aware, Sanlando Utilities 
Corporation does not currently charge your company for any of the reuse water delivered to you from our 
Wekiva Hunt Club WWTP. 

In March 2007 the Florida Public Service Commission issued its Final Order at the end of the utility's 
most recent rate filing. One of the tasks required by the terms of the Final Order is for Sanlando to 
contact each of its large reuse customers to discuss the imposition of a reclaimed water rate in the future. 

Kindly contact me upon receipt of this letter at the address below or at pcflynn@uiwater.com to discuss 
this matter. 

Sincerely, 

SANLANDO UTILITIES CORPORATION 

Patrick C. Flynn 
Regional Director 

Xc: Bryan Gongre, Regional Manager 

auiw,immSanlando Utilities Cop. 
200 Weathersfield Ave. I Altamonte Springs, FL32714-4027 0 P:407-869-1919 0 F:407-86%6961 0 w.uiwater.com 



May 30,2008 

Mr. William Baer 
Director of Public Works and Utilities 
City of Altamonte Springs 
225 Newburyport Avenue 
Altamonte Springs, FL 32701-3697 

Re: Reclaimed Water Rate Discussion 

Dear Mr. Baer, 

The purpose in writing to you is to request your input regarding the establishment of a reclaimed water 
rate that would necessarily impact the City of Altamonte Springs. As you are aware, Sanlando Utilities 
Corporation does not currently charge the city for any of the reuse water delivered to the city from our 
Wekiva Hunt Club WWTP. 

In March 2007 the Florida Public Service Commission issued its Final Order at the end of the utility's 
most recent rate filing. One of the tasks required by the terms of the Final Order is for Sanlando to 
contact each of its large reuse customers to discuss the imposition of a reclaimed water rate in the future. 

Kindly contact me upon receipt of this letter at the address below or at pcflynn@uiwater.com to discuss 
this matter. 

Best regards, 

SANLANDO UTILITIES CORPORATION 

Patrick C. Flynn 
Regional Director 

Xc: Bryan Gongre, Regional Manager 

awites,im,cwnpanySanlando Utilities Cop. 
200 Weathersfield Ave. 0 Altamonte Springs, FL 32714-4027 8 P:407-869-1919 8 F:407-869-6961 # w.uiwater.com 



May 30,2008 

Mr. Chuck Ness, President 
Wekiva Hunt Club Community Association, Inc. 
239 Hunt Club Boulevard 
Suite 101 
Longwood, FL 32779 

Re: Reclaimed Water Rate Discussion 

Dear Mr. Ness, 

The purpose in writing to you is to request your input regarding the establishment of a reclaimed water 
rate that would necessarily impact the Wekiva Hunt Club Community Association. As you are aware, 
Sanlando Utilities Corporation does not currently charge the Community Association for any of the reuse 
water delivered to you from our Wekiva Hunt Club WWTP. 

In March 2007 the Florida Public Service Commission issued its Final Order at the end of the utility’s 
most recent rate filing. One of the tasks required by the terms of the Final Order is for Sanlando to 
contact each of its large reuse customers to discuss the imposition of a reclaimed water rate in the future. 

Kindly contact me upon receipt of this letter at the address below or at pcflynn@uiwater.com to discuss 
this matter. 

Sincerely, 

SANLANDO UTILITIES CORPORATION 

Patrick C. Flynn 
Regional Director 

Xc: Bryan Gongre, Regional Manager 

awrw, Inc. mnpa&anlando Utilities Cop. 
200 Weathersfiekl Ave. * Altamonte Springs, FL 32714-4027 8 P:407-8641919 F:407-869-6961 www.uiwater.com 


